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 Dixon, IL – The Illinois Department of Transportation announces today that weather permitting, 

construction work on IL 2 from Grand Detour to Oregon will be starting on Monday, April 2, 2018.  Martin 

& Co. Excavating will be making improvements to the 10-mile section of IL 2.  The $6 million project 

consists of resurfacing along with repairing five bridges, including the Rock River Bridge in Grand Detour. 

 

 Traffic will be restricted to one lane and controlled by signals as improvements are made to the 

bridges.  Once milling and resurfacing operations begin at the end of May, IL 2 will be limited to 

southbound traffic only.  A marked detour will be in effect for northbound traffic.  The detour will be in 

place until completion in Fall 2018. 

 

 Drivers should slow down for the construction zone and be aware of changes in the traffic 

patterns as construction progresses through various stages. 

 

 Please slow down and use extreme caution while driving through all work zones. 

 For IDOT District 2 updates on Twitter, follow us at http://twitter.com/IDOTDistrict2. 
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